
Dear UCI Dancers, 

Keep on moving! We are enjoying working with you during winter quarter. Feel free to contact us if 
you need some assistance. Remember to contact your professor if you are sick and cannot attend 
class. Please see your Dance-related news below, including Physical Therapist, dates for Dance 
Escape and Physical Graffiti, and please do not wear lotions that may get on the floors. We encourage 
you to take care of yourselves --- eat, drink water, sleep --- take a moment to breath and reflect! 

 

WINTER QUARTER WEEK 5 NEWS !           

Dance Escape Dancer Audition 
 
 
The dancer auditions for Dance Escape '23 (DE23) are Tuesday evening starting at 6:30 PM.  The 
registration table will be outside PSTU 1100 and we ask you to preregister by going to the link below 
for the DE23 Dancer Audition form. 

Link to the DE23 Dancer Audition Form: 

https://forms.gle/WAzxp6nipZuE66pGA 

QR Code to Audition Form: 

 
 
 

https://zotmail.oit.uci.edu/Public/ClickMessage.aspx?LinkId=cc76e584-16be-4678-82ca-1164925bfa5b&ZotMailId=KwNSzYhh1RhjDg2buDOJUg==


Reminder – No Lotions 

Please DO NOT wear any lotions that might get on the floor during your classes, especially 
technique classes. The studios become very slick and cause a safety issue. This can happen 
when sitting, lying, stretching or rolling on the floor before, during and after classes. Thank 
you for your consideration! 

Opportunity to Perform in Rome, Italy this Summer 
Open to All students. Professor Lisa Naugle is creating and leading a project that culminates 
with a performance in Rome, Italy this summer. The concert date is June 29th and will be 
held at the Accademia Filarmoninca. There may be an additional performance. If you are 
interested in learning more about this trip/creative activity, please email Lisa Naugle 
(lnaugle@uci.edu), and attend at least one of the following information sessions listed below. 
Once Lisa receives your email stating your interest, she will send you the Zoom link for the 
meeting.     

Tuesday, February 7th — 5:00 - 6:00pm 
Wednesday, February 8th — 5:00 - 6:00pm 

New Physical Therapist 

Meet our new Physical Therapist, Dr. Ashley Wallace Leon. Ashley’s hours are Tuesday at 
9am-2pm and Fridays 3:30-6:30pm. Schedule your appointments with the link below. Please 
fill out the form in the link. 

https://calendly.com/danceptuci/30min 

 
Thank you so much for making an appointment to see Dr. Ashley Leon. Please fill out this 
form prior to coming:  https://forms.gle/VFZHFRRnrCFbCxA38 

Dance Escape & Physical Graffiti (tentative dates) 
            Feb. 7 – Dance Escape dancer audition 
            Mar. 7 – DE piece audition 
            Apr. 11 - 19 – DE tech & dress rehearsals 
            Apr. 20 - 22 – DE performances 
            Feb. 27 – Physical Graffiti dancer audition 
            Mar. 13 – PG piece audition 
            Apr. 25 - May 3 – PG tech & dress rehearsals 

            May 4 - 6 – PG performances 

Best wishes for a wonderful quarter! Good luck on your mid-terms! 

 

Molly Lynch 
Chair and Professor - Dance Department 
Claire Trevor School of the Arts 
 

https://zotmail.oit.uci.edu/Public/ClickMessage.aspx?LinkId=79a38e81-4f63-4ef7-ab9e-ff830903c309&ZotMailId=fv7oU0rm29b3FZDUMQLLQg==
https://zotmail.oit.uci.edu/Public/ClickMessage.aspx?LinkId=a25a6d5d-294f-4cd8-a314-82ec9c6ab51b&ZotMailId=31flrQAT9XJpAMG3tSyvxg==
https://zotmail.oit.uci.edu/Public/ClickMessage.aspx?LinkId=c1a8e330-9de4-4f31-bbd6-ecf54d9a9ac9&ZotMailId=EF9LJAh72dgJU5+u9VeUGA==

